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As we come to the end of another
fantastic term for the pupils of Holly

Grove, I would like to thank Karen and
the entire school team for the continued

commitment to making the school the
best possible environment for the

children to flourish.
I would also like to thank all the parents
and carers for their continued support.
Wishing you all a very happy Christmas

holiday and a happy and successful
2025!
Nicola

Chair of Governors
 

As the year comes to a close, we
wanted to take a moment to thank
you all for the support for school

you've shown throughout the year.
We hope you have a Merry

Christmas and a Happy New Year
ahead. 

We can't wait to see what we can
achieve together in 2025.

https://www.holly-grove.lancs.sch.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/HollyGroveSchool
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Christmas
Celebrations

In school, we’ve had an absolutely wonderful time getting ready for
Christmas, filled with festive cheer and exciting activities. The children

have enjoyed creating beautiful Christmas crafts, from handmade cards to
decorations . We were also lucky enough to have a magical visit from

Santa, who brought smiles and laughter to everyone. The Christmas party
was a huge highlight, with fun games, dancing,  yummy food and a

atmosphere that made the day extra special. We also gathered together
for a delicious Christmas dinner and enjoyed a  beautiful Christingle

service, reflecting on the true meaning of Christmas and spreading light
and joy. It’s been a season full of fun, creativity, and smiles.

Merry Christmas Everyone!



CHILDREN

We are delighted to let you
know that on Christmas

Jumper Day, we raised £69
for Save the Children.

Thank you for your support!

STAFF

You can access all our policies and our
privacy notices on the school website.

www.holly-grove.lancs.sch.uk 

Leighton.PSamantha

A huge thank you to Joan Oliver who came
into school this week with a cheque for

£440. Joan has been holding raffles and
tombolas at her assisted living complex

and has raised a fantastic amount of
money for us. Thank you Joan !

Thank you to Eva's Grandparents, who
have decided to send us a cheque instead

of buying Christmas cards this year.
Thank you to Arlene and Neil Calvert for
supporting The Georgia Fourie Butterfly

Fund.

to everyone celebrating their
birthdays during the
Christmas holidays 
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